
 

Hi Community Friends: 

Woo hoo! The Friends of Hales Corners Park & Pool received a $25,000.00 donation this past Friday. 

We are a one step closer ($80,000.00 to go) to constructing the Alyson Dudek International Ice Center and 
the Jerry and Dorothy Holz Family Shelter projects in Hales Corners Park! 

Just a reminder- The Milwaukee County Parks Department requires that all the funds be in the bank 
before construction can begin.

In addition, on behalf of the Friends of Hales Corners Park & Pool, the Milwaukee County Parks Depart-
ment, the Village of Hales Corners and the surrounding communities please join me in thanking the 
following Friends volunteers  for taking the time on Saturday morning and afternoon to clear o� the snow 
at the temporary Alyson Dudek International Ice Center in Hales Corners Park: 

Michael Zens, Whitnall High School Band Director, 
Jerry Johnson and his son Perry from MKE Property Detailing, 
Mike Seavert, Whitnall Middle School Math Teacher, 

David Keeling, DMD, Dentist, DK dental care.com in the Village and his son, Austin. David is also a neigh-
bor of mine! 

Please see the attached pictures.

We are blessed to have so many community minded and good people in our Village of Hales Corners! 

Finally, stay tuned! The Friends of Hales Corners Park & Pool are in the process of organizing an inter-com-
munity fundraiser with businesses and non-pro�ts to raise the remaining funds for our projects in Hales 
Corners Park.

If you know of any businesses and or non-pro�ts or in the public sector who would like to be part of this 
historic e�ort please don't hesitate to let me know. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

I hope everyone has a safe week!




